
 
  

Bags2School Collection - Fri 28th April 

A huge thank you to everyone for their donations to our Bags 2 School collection. Your support is very much appre-

ciated as this is a great way to not only make use of unwanted clothing items, but also a fantastic fundraiser for 

FOPS. We’re very pleased to say that you kind donations have raised £80.00 for FOPS funds which all work their way 

back to supporting your children at school. Thank you!! 

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families From Year 4 for their contribu-

tions to this week’s cake sale!! Next week it will be Year 5’s turn to 

bake. Thank you. 

Coronation Celebration! 

 

Just a reminder that next Friday, 5th May we will be celebrating the upcoming King’s 

Coronation with lots of different royal based activities, songs, special foods and much 

more. On Friday the 5th May, we would like to ask all children to come to school 

wearing their smartest clothes, fitting of the Coronation occasion! This might be that 

children would like to wear a smart suit or jacket, shirt and tie. It might be that children 

wish to wear a beautiful dress or ball gown. Some might wish to wear their ‘Sunday 

best’!  This is a very special time and something we’d like to recognise as such. 

 

That being said, we would like parents to appreciate that this will be a school day 

when children will be playing and enjoying the celebrations, so clothing must not be too precious in 

case of accidents or damage etc. Whatever children choose to wear, we would really like them to be 

super smart and dress up especially for the big day! Thank you. 

Accommodation Help Needed 

A much loved and long standing member of our Perranporth School team and community 

is in need of some help and we thought our families might be able to assist. Mr Savage 

has been given notice that he will sadly have to move out of his flat due to the building 

being redeveloped. He has been looking for a new place to live in the Perranporth area 

for some time but without any luck.  

We thought one of our wonderful families might know of someone with a flat or premises 

that is available? If you know of any suitable flats or small properties please do contact 

the School Office 01872 572021. Thank you. 



Online Safety - Social Media Influences 

 

We’d to share with parents, a recently published video by Fi-

nancial Times films. The video gives an important insight to the 

impact of social media on our children and on family life. This 

is certainly a sobering video and well worth a watch as it re-

veals some shocking information that parents really should 

have awareness of. It may help parents consider how they 

talk to their children about their social media use and also 

how it is monitored at home. You can find the video on 

YouTube by following the link below:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6UY2HOpuTlk  

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - 

Engaging - Nurture  
 

This week, children in Trengrouse Class 

(Y4) have been Growing their knowledge 

by learning about structures and the 

shapes within them. As part of their Design 

Technology lessons, the children have 

been trying their hands at being engi-

neers . They have been creating strong 

structures and joins that they will be able 

to transfer to the creation of further pro-

jects.  As you can see from the pictures, 

this was certainly a very Engaging task 

and something the children will develop 

several skills from. Well done Year 4! 

Thank you, Goodbye and Welcome 

 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, unfortunately, today is Mrs Morris’s last day at Perran-

porth School. After 7 years of wonderful support at our school she has decided to dedicate 

her time to running her new shop in town. This has been a long-held dream for Mrs Morris and 

something she wants to give her full commitment to going forwards. We’re all terribly sad and 

will miss her a great deal but wish her the very best of luck in her new venture and know that 

she’ll make a huge success of it. Thank you, Mrs Morris , for all of your fabulous support and 

good luck!! 

 

On Tuesday we will be welcoming Vickie Burgess to our Perranporth team to support in Y2. Vickie comes to us 

with a wealth of teaching and learning experience, so we’re sure she’ll fit right in and get to know the children in 

no time at all.   

St Austell Children’s Literature Festival 

 

We’d like to share some information regarding St. Austell 

Children's Literature Festival on 17th June 2023. Attendees 

will have the opportunity to meet and listen to some fabu-

lous local children’s authors and hear them share some of 

their books! Tickets for each workshop are £1 which the 

children can then redeem against a book from the 

bookseller present on the day.  

For more details and tickets, please follow the links be-

low: 

Tickets and line-up 

Twitter platform 

https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkDGP1DAQhX9N0qCLnLGdOIUL0LGCigIoqKKJPdn4NrGN7dxq_z263QANEp31vec30ocxjh430hd8wck95RISzSn4kp9iCnY3xQVfW22FHCZWk247BbyVkvc1bejW0dLqXindRmd1CwMXHcCg4Eid1dBK1nPF2HCwjXLGM43lFkk_0JQCWoO5HJVEOezJ0D__Z_q5k3-EB7pPfX
https://uk.patronbase.com/_CornishRivieraBoxOffice/Productions?category=SFCL&filter=Filter
https://twitter.com/StLiterature


Sunflower Seed Competition 

 

We were recently very pleased to receive a number of seed donations from Growing Together Cornwall and the 

Co-op. We have been given enough seeds for each child to be able to grow their own sunflower and some addi-

tional seeds for families to plant in their gardens. We thought this would be a fab opportunity to have a fun Sun-

flower Growing Competition! The competition is just for fun, but we thought children and families might enjoy the 

opportunity to plant their seeds and then share a picture of their sunflower as it grows. As the plants will take a 

little while to grow, the final measuring can be done over the Summer Holidays and pictures sent into new teach-

ers for September. 

 

Each family will receive an envelope with a small seed packet for your garden, stickers and a sunflower seed for 

planting by your child or children for the competition (we’ll ensure that all children get at least one seed each). 

Then all we need to do is plant the seed and let nature do the rest! For more information on Growing Together 

Cornwall and The Cornwall Sunflower Festival, please click here: Community | Growing Together Cornwall CIC | 

 

We’d like to share a huge thank you to Tom Knight from Growing Together Cornwall and the Co-op for these won-

derful donations! Thank you! 

https://www.growingtogethercornwall.org/
https://www.growingtogethercornwall.org/



